
From: Policy <policy@ontariondp.ca> 
Date: Wed, 27 Apr 2022 at 17:04 
Subject: NDP responses 
To: spacecoalitionon@gmail.com  
 

Hi Heather and Susan, 

My sincere apologies for the delay in getting back to the SPACE coalition's email. 

I can confirm that the Ontario NDP is in full support of enhanced community use of schools. Thanks very 

much for reaching out about this. 

As you may have heard, we recently released our election platform. Although we can't fit everything in 

our platform, you may still be interested in our education section. You can read our full platform here – 

our education section is page 44-50. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thanks, 

Jeremy Istead 

mailto:spacecoalitionon@gmail.com
https://www.ontariondp.ca/sites/default/files/ondp_platform_booklet_bilingual_final_26apr_compressed.pdf

